
Why should our school have KulturCrew? 
 
KulturCrew is a unique concept that gives the students competencies, responsibilities and 
influence that develop them both as cultural organizers and as people. In addition, it 
provides the school with an attractive cultural profile with active and committed students, 
and it gives the cultural events a 'dash of stars' when the students are hosts, journalists, 
photographers, soundmen and coordinators. 
 
KulturCrew is a good role model, which, with dedication, contributes to the school being 
both prepared and expectant in cultural events. As a KulturCrew, it is a joint task that the 
events become a success, so that the school's other students get a good experience and 
the artists who visit the school feel welcomed and well treated. 
 
KulturCrew is learning, influence and co-responsibility wrapped in fun and community. 
Through this, students can wish to learn more, get trust in own abilities and create a 
background for taking a position and act according to that. KulturCrew therefore stimulates 
the students' democratic formation. 
 
As KulturCrew, students develop knowledge and skills through practical and concrete 
tasks, and through the meeting with professional artists. In this way, KulturCrew is an 
opportunity for the school to reach out and connect with external partners, and where the 
students become active participants and co-creators of the local culture. This not only 
strengthens and develops students, but also the entire school's culture and identity. 
KulturCrew also supports innovation and entrepreneurship which emphasizes the students' 
process and ability to organize, communicate and collaborate.  
 
KulturCrew is a flexible concept that can be adapted and developed to suit the individual 
school. As a school, for example, you choose whether the KulturCrew should be formed 
with a focus on a particular group of students. It may be those who need a professional 
boost, those who need to get away from achievement and books, or a group where the 
social community needs a boost. The KulturCrew can be formed across ages, the older 
students can train the younger ones, or KulturCrew can be selected from an election at the 
school.  
 
KulturCrew is not an easy solution, where the students are “free labor” that can handle the 
practical tasks at the school's events. As a teacher says, “it would be much easier to do it 
yourself”. But the cohesion that arises when the students work together, the ownership 
that arises for the school, when the students get co-responsibility and the individual spirit 
in every crew member when they are part of creating cultural events, are values and role 
models that lift the whole school. 
	


